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Removing mail in balloting will negatively impact the most marginalized, 

impoverished and vulnerable communities. Many ethnic minorities do not have the 

necessary ID to vote in person. Many disabled and elderly rely on others for 

transportation, as do many who live in poverty. Those in rural communities would 

also have issues getting to the polls. Many people, like myself, live paycheck to 

paycheck and can't afford to take time off work to go to the polls. Removing mail in 

balloting tells all of these people that they don't matter and their votes don't count. 


